
Hibernian Golf Club Meeting Minutes 

Date: July 16, 2019 

Location:  Edith & Arthurs Public House  

Attendees: B Elliott, B Kobzey, D Kimoto, P Kelly, R Regan-Pollock, W Pelletier, T Spring Jr 

Call to Order: 7:00 PM 

Treasurer’s Report: Rob Regan-Pollock: 

- Mission: 

o Sponsor:  HSBC (Cam Wright) 

o 29 golfers so far.  Cut-off is Wednesday July 17; will book for 32 

 

- Golf Genius: Funds are in place to cover the costs of the program 

 

- Move by Danny K to accept report.  2nd Paul K - carried 

 

Tournament Director’s Report: Barry Elliott: 

- Mission:  The Pink Ball tournament 

o Cash KP Hole 3 

o Tier 1 KP Hole 14; Tier 2 KP Hole 17 

o LD Hole 18 

o Desk Duty: Rob J and Danny K 

o PLEASE RETURN ALL ANNUAL TROPHIES FROM LAST SEASON TO MISSION 

 

- Calibernian Cup: 

o Saturday round is Peace Portal 11:00 AM  

o Sunday round is Northview Canal 12:00 PM 

o Cost is $150.00 all-in 

 

- Duties: Barry will miss two tournaments in August.  He needs someone to confirm the dates and 

times, etc., with the courses.  Bob K will handle this 

 

- Moved by Wade P to accept report. 2nd by Paul K - carried 

 

Club Captain’s Report: Thom Spring not present. 

Mission is the quarter finals of the Match Play.  Maurice and John will play tie-breaker holes at 

Mission prior to the start of the tournament to determine who advances. 

 

Trophy Director’s Report:  Rob Johnson not present.  ALL TROPHIES NEED TO BE RETURNED TO ROB AT MISSION 

Director of Marketing’s Report: Wade Pelletier  

- Custom scorecards were well-received.  Wade will work on improving layout and sponsor 

recognition for future cards.  He will also provide tournament score sheets customized for HGC. 

 

- Moved by Rob R-P to accept report. 2nd by Barry E - carried 



Old Business:   

- Golf Genius:  Tom will get all necessary information to update the standings using the program.  This 

should be done before Mission.  

New Business:  

- Membership – discussion was had and general agreement reached was we need to suggest for 

members to attend more tournaments next year (we need better turn-outs) and also need to keep 

recruiting younger members to keep the club going. 

 

Next Meeting: TBA  

Meeting adjourned 


